
    

SABBATH SCHOOL 9.45AMSABBATH SCHOOL 9.45AMSABBATH SCHOOL 9.45AMSABBATH SCHOOL 9.45AM    
 

Welcome – Pierre Guenin 

Hymn 1: Praise My Soul the King of Heaven 

Prayer – Misha Jordan 

Mission News – Pierre Guenin 

Make Me a Channel of Your Peace – Amy Cornwall 

Lesson Study Groups 

Mission Offering – Daniel Guenin 

Hymn 454: Come We That Love the Lord 

Benediction – Laura Horwood 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTS    
 

We welcome you to our Sabbath School and Harvest 
Thanksgiving Service today. We rejoice with Jackson Bright 
and his family as he takes his stand for Jesus in baptism. Let 
us support and encourage Jackson in his walk with God, as 
well as all those who are new to the church family. 
 

If you wish to speak with the Church Clerk, Sheila Stickland, 
she will be at the desk in the concourse for 15 minutes after the 
close of the service today. 
 

Harvest distribution helpers Your boxes will be ready for 
collection from the church at 5pm today. Many thanks. 
 

The Singing Group will visit Margaret House, Parsonage 
Close WD5 0BQ, at 6.30pm today. 
 

The funeral of Mary Barrett’s father will take place in 
Peterborough this Wednesday, 5th October. Please remember 
Mary and the family in your prayers. 
 

Diana and Dan Sabatier would like to thank the church, family 
and friends for joining them on their wedding day and for their 
willingness to make their day perfect! Starting this lifelong 
journey with the strong support the church has shown is 
comforting and encouraging. Thank you! 

 

Pastor Clee will be available to talk each Thursday evening, 
6.15 to 9pm in the Ministers’ Office (upstairs in the Centre). You 
are welcome to drop in. Please use the fire escape at the rear 
of the building and ring the bell to the left of the door. 
 

Pat’s Sale last Sunday raised £1067 for STOP International. 
Many thanks to all who supported the sale. 
 

The Macmillan Nurses event last Friday raised £223. Thank 
you to everyone who came to support this charity. 
 

Senior Club meets this Monday, 3rd October, 2-4pm. Our 
guest speaker is Dr Stoddart, a friend of Greta Anscombe, who 
is coming from Spain to talk to us about “Mercy Ships”, a global 
hospital ships charity which offers compassionate response to 
crises worldwide. Do come and give your support. 
 

Praying for the Holy Spirit Come and join us as we pray for 
the Holy Spirit to work in our church and personal life. We meet 
on Wednesdays in the Maple Room, 7.00-7.25pm. 
 

The midweek Prayer Meeting takes place this Wednesday at 
7.30pm in the church. Do join us if you can. 
 

Choir rehearsals resume this Friday, 7th October at 7.30pm 
to prepare for the Christmas Service. New members welcome! 
 

The Soup Run on Friday will be led by Rosemary Duffus and 
David Swain is the driver. If you wish to go on the Soup Run, 
please contact Pat. 
 

The next Tuesday Talk will be on 11th October at 8pm in the 
Stanborough Centre. Dejan Stojkovic’s presentation will be 
entitled “Treasure Hunt”. A light supper will be served at 7pm. 
 

The 2011 Beach Lecture will be presented by Channel 4 
documentary maker, Robert Beckford: Bad Seeds, Problematic 
Plants: Colonial Christianity as Occult Practice. Salisbury Hall, 
Newbold College, RG42 4AN, Tuesday 11 October, 7.30pm. Dr 
and Mrs Bert Beach, sponsors of the lecture, will be present. All 
welcome. Refreshments will be served. 
 

 

 
Call to Worship: 

 

Now thank we all our God 

With heart and hands and voices, 

Who wondrous things hath done, 

In Whom His world rejoices; 

Who from our mothers’ arms 

Hath blessed us on our way 

With countless gifts of love, 

And still is ours today. 

 

 
Blue Book of Prayer If you have a special request, please 
write it in the book at the deaconesses’ desk in the concourse, 
to be presented to the Lord during the family service and at the 
pastoral team meeting on Tuesdays. Requests will remain 
confidential. Please also let us know of answers to prayer so 
that we may give thanks with you. 
 
 
Baptismal Classes There are several baptismal classes taking 
place here at Stanborough Park Church. If you would like to join 
a group, please speak to Paul or Dejan. 
 

Please contact one of the pastoral team if you or someone 
you know would like a visit, or if you would like to learn more 
about the Bible. See back page for contact details 
 

DVD recordings of services are available to order from the 
desk after the service. 
 

The Stanborough Park College of Music is now open, 
offering instrumental and voice tuition, theory and musicianship 
classes, and the opportunity to join a choir, ensemble, or 
orchestra. The college caters for children aged 6 to 18. Do tell 
your friends and neighbours about this exciting opportunity as 
places are still available. To enrol or for more information, 
email:   info@ spcm.org.uk 
 

LET US PRAY…LET US PRAY…LET US PRAY…LET US PRAY…    
For our elderly neighbours and friends who will receive 
a gift from our harvest display; 

For those who will distribute literature this afternoon. 

SUNSET TIMESSUNSET TIMESSUNSET TIMESSUNSET TIMES    

Today 6:42                                         Next Week 6:26 

The Family Ministries Prayer Basket 
has been presented to Kathy Magee and 
family. Let us pray for them this week! 
 



 

The Power of 32,000 
A country-wide initiative to unite the 32,000 Adventists in the 
UK in distributing 5 pieces of literature each to their friends and 
neighbours or in the community with our message of hope! 
Stanborough Park Church is taking part in the programme 
today and invite every member to pick up five items of literature 
from the north porch and meet at the church at 3pm to 
distribute them locally or around your own neighbourhood.  
 

 

ADRA-UK Shoebox Appeal 2011 Pack a shoebox for a needy 
child in Mali and put a smile on their face. Take your shoebox 
to the ADRA-UK office on Stanborough Park by Monday 14th 
November. Empty shoeboxes for you to fill are available at the 
desk in the concourse. If you have spare items to donate, 
please place them in the collection box, also at the desk, and 
we will use them to fill more shoeboxes. For information about 
the appeal go to www.adrauk.org  

 

 

International Night 2011 
 

When?  Saturday 22nd October, 7pm 
Who? All travellers and would-be travellers 
Why?  Because this world is too great not to  
 share it with others! 
 

For more information, see Dan or Diana. If you need 
resources from your country, try your embassy or 
consulate. Most have a travel office and will give or 
lend items free of charge for cultural purposes. 

              

 

YOUTH NOTES 
Regular EventsRegular EventsRegular EventsRegular Events Tuesdays Girls’ Night, 8.00pm  
  Lads’ Night, 8.30pm  
  Thursdays Baptismal class, 5.30pm 
  Teens Bible Study, 6.30pm 
 Fridays  YU, 7.30pm 
 
  
 

8888 Oct Oct Oct Oct    Teens Teens Teens Teens Potluck LuPotluck LuPotluck LuPotluck Lunch & Bible Studynch & Bible Studynch & Bible Studynch & Bible Study    
At Anne and Daniel’s. See them for details. 

 

22 Oct22 Oct22 Oct22 Oct    Teens Sleepover, Sat 7pm to Sun 10.30am Teens Sleepover, Sat 7pm to Sun 10.30am Teens Sleepover, Sat 7pm to Sun 10.30am Teens Sleepover, Sat 7pm to Sun 10.30am     
In the Larch Room. Snacks and breakfast provided. 

 

DIARYDIARYDIARYDIARY    

Mon Senior Club, 2-4pm 

 Badminton at Stanborough School, 5.30pm 

Wed Baptismal class for 11-13 year olds, 5pm 

 Badminton at Stanborough School, 5.30pm 

 Praying for the Holy Spirit, 7pm 

 Prayer Meeting, 7.30pm 

Fri Choir Rehearsal, 7.30pm 

 Soup Run, 8.30pm 

Sab Communion Service, 11am. Speaker: Paul Clee 

 Elders: David Burgess and Kish Poddar 

11 Oct Tuesday Talk, 8pm 

22 Oct International Evening, 7pm 
    

    

CONTACTSCONTACTSCONTACTSCONTACTS    

Pastor Paul Clee   email: paulrclee@gmail.com  
Tel: 01923 677883  Mob: 07966 506647 
 

Youth Pastor Dejan Stojković:  email: dex006@yahoo.com 
  Mob: 07919 172 176 
 

Stanborough Centre Office  01923 894 664 
Centre Manager: Michael Swain  07962 320 372 
email: stanboroughcentre@googlemail.com 
 

AV advance requests / bookings: spcavteam@gmail.com 
AV duty assistant for October: Eric Wolfram 

 
 

 

BULLETIN ITEMS BULLETIN ITEMS BULLETIN ITEMS BULLETIN ITEMS –––– DEADLINE THURSDAY 3PM DEADLINE THURSDAY 3PM DEADLINE THURSDAY 3PM DEADLINE THURSDAY 3PM    

email: bulletin@be-blue.org 
 

Please write BULLETIN ITEM only in the subject line 
 
 
 

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church 

609 St Albans Road Garston WD25 9JL 
 

Website:  www.stanboroughchurch.org 

Web TV:  www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch 

    

    

Stanborough Park 

Seventh-day Adventist Church 

    
1st1st1st1st    OctoberOctoberOctoberOctober 2011 2011 2011 2011    

    

HARVEST THANKSGIVING &HARVEST THANKSGIVING &HARVEST THANKSGIVING &HARVEST THANKSGIVING &    BAPTISMBAPTISMBAPTISMBAPTISM    
 

Every good and perfect gift is from above, coming 
down from the Father of the heavenly lights, who 
does not change like shifting shadows.   
James 1:17 
 

Introit: Holy Holy Holy 
Silent Prayer 
 

Call to Worship: NAH 7 v 1 (words printed inside) 
 

Invocation 
 

Hymn 558: Sing to the Lord of Harvest 
 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Baptism of Jackson Bright 
 

Development Offering 
 

Children bring their Harvest Gifts 
 

Children’s Story: The Robin – Paul Clee 
 

Scripture Reading: John 4:27-38 
 

Hymn 556: We Plough the Fields and Scatter 
 

Tithes and Offerings 
 

Welcome into Fellowship 
 

Presentation to Dejan and Deana 
 

Violin Duet: The Wonder of It All 
 

Sermon: Harvest Festival – Dejan Stojković 
 

Hymn 554: Come Ye Thankful People 
 

Benediction 
 

                  Give Thanks 


